
 

 

Friday 4th October 2019 
 
Weekly Communication 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
The fantastic learning at JCA has continued this week!  Year 5 have been on their exciting trip to 
Eden Camp and we had an inspirational visit from the QEGS Band in assembly on Tuesday!  In 
addition to this, we have had a number of visitors in school from across our region, all who have 
commented on the fantastic learning that they have seen! 
  
 
Spanish Day 
Please be reminded that Spanish Day is on Friday 11th October.  Your child will learn about a part 
of Spanish culture and will develop their Spanish vocabulary, both orally and written.  We cannot 
wait for this special day!  Spanish Day will be launched in the morning by Mr Palin and our Junior 
Leader for MFL before classes return to complete activities in their classrooms. 
 
 
Uniform 
Please be reminded that girls’ hair accessories need to be blue – we are seeing lots of colourful 
hair accessories at the moment!  Also, please ensure your child has school shoes – not boots or 
trainers. 
 
 
Junior Leadership Team 
You will remember our comments in last week’s newsletter about the fantastic day we had at the 
Junior Leadership interviews!  Roles were announced in assembly this week – please find the roles 
listed below.  We cannot wait to get started and to work together to help to drive the school 
forward! 
 
 
 
 



 

 

Head Boy Lloyd 

Deputy Head Boy  Henry 

Head Girl Jessica 

Deputy Head Girl Freya W 

Head of Reading Jacob 

Head of Charity Committee  Maisie 

Heads of ICT  Owen and Finlay 

Head of Communication Lilly 

Head of Playground & Outside Operations Isabel 

Head of Outdoor Learning Melissa 

Head of Operational Affairs Lucy 

Head of Creative Arts Oliver B and Bethany 

Chair of the School Council Hibah 

Red House Captains Max and Darcie 

Blue House Captains Freya B and Hadley 

Yellow House Captains Seb and Raine 

Green House Captains Isaac and Tegan 

Head of Health & Safety Daniel 

Head of Sport Lucas and Lucas  

Head of Extra Curricular Clubs Oliver M 

Head of Healthy School and Lunches Rayan  

Head of Eco Oliver C 

Head of Curriculum Lottie 

Head of MFL Jake 

 
 
We hope you have a fantastic weekend! 
 
Kind regards,  
Mrs. T Swinburne & Mr T. Palin 
 


